
Cumberland and Richards  
Elementary Schools 

Present

5K-5th Grade Prep for Success Days
WHY?

The purpose of  Prep for Success Days is to 
provide an opportunity for elementary  
students and teachers to meet in a small 
group/individual setting prior to regular daily 
attendance. 

The Prep for Success time provides an  
opportunity to gather current literacy and 
math information from all students,  
general education and those with special  
education needs, and begin to develop 
strong, positive relationships, which will 
support a strong start for all students. 

Prep for Success Days provide teachers 
with invaluable information about each  
individual student so they are able to tailor 
lesson plans to meet each student where they 
are, from day one with a focus on small 
group instruction. 

WHEN?
Prep for Success Days take place during 
the first days of  school, prior to all students 
attending together on September 7th. 

The Prep for Success Days for the 2023-24 
school year will be:
 
Friday, September 1
Tuesday, September 5
Wednesday, September 6

Please mark your calendars with these dates. 
Families will be notified in July of  their 
scheduled date and time to attend their  
Prep for Success Day. Families with  
children in grades 5K-5 will all be assigned  
to attend the same day. 

Thank you for your commitment to helping set 
up all students for success from Day One!  

 

We look forward to seeing you  
in early September.

4780 N. Marlborough Dr.
Whitefish Bay, WI 53211

414-963-3943

5812 N. Santa Monica Blvd.
Whitefish Bay, WI 53217 

414-963-3951

The first full day of  school 
for elementary students is  
Thursday, September 7.


